
Dear Residents, 

We are excited to see the festive spirit in our neighborhood! To ensure that our decorative light 

installations enhance the beauty of our community while maintaining safety and comfort for all, 

please follow these guidelines: 

Installation Guidelines 

• All light displays should be installed no earlier than November 1st and removed by 

January 15th. 

• Ensure that all electrical installations are safe and comply with local codes. 

• Lights should not obstruct walkways or create hazards for pedestrians. 

• Use timers to limit light displays from 5 PM to 10 PM on weekdays and until 11 PM on 

weekends. 

Consideration for Neighbors 

• Please be mindful of the brightness and noise level of your installations. 

• Seek permission before installing displays that extend into shared spaces or neighbor's 

property. 

• Be considerate of neighbors who may have allergies or sensitivities to bright lights. 

Contact Information 

If you have any questions or require further clarification, please contact the neighborhood 

committee at neighborhood@example.com. 

Thank you for your cooperation and happy decorating! 

Sincerely, 

The Neighborhood Committee 

mailto:neighborhood@example.com

